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Wednesday, 15thMay 2024

KS1 Trip to The Bristol Zoo Project
Thursday, 27th June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Owl, Hedgehog and Fox Class will be visiting The Bristol Zoo Project, Bristol on Thursday, 27th June.

Children will be required to wear school uniform and sensible footwear (trainers or school shoes) for
walking around the Zoo. If the weather is warm, please provide a sunhat and ensure that your child has
had suncream applied at home. Please also ensure they bring a rain jacket.

We will be back at school for the usual pickup time of 3:15pm.

All children will be able to order a packed lunch, provided by the kitchen, in the same way you normally
book school meals. The packed lunch option has been added to your child’s Parentpay account, and any
pre-ordered lunches will be handed to the children to put in their rucksack, when they arrive at school. If
your child would prefer to bring a packed lunch from home, please ensure that this is brought in a rucksack
for them to carry with them. Please also ensure your child brings a refillable water bottle and a fruit snack.
All children will require a rucksack for the trip.

We are very fortunate that the PTA has generously agreed to help meet the cost of the coach and therefore
each child need only pay £8.90. Please provide your consent and make payment via Parentpay by
Thursday 20th June.

I look forward to enjoying a good day with the children.

Yours sincerely

Emma Payne, Alice Langley and Claire Richardson

KS1 Teachers

“Love each other as I have loved you” John 15:12
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